
Day Pitney Expands Into Rhode
Island
“Day Pitney LLP announced that it will expand its East Coast
presence through a merger with Rhode Island-based law firm
Howland Evangelista Kohlenberg LLP, a dedicated trusts and
estates boutique handling complex and sophisticated planning,
probate and trust matters for high net worth individuals and
families. Nine attorneys, including name partners Renée A. R.
Evangelista  and  A.  Max  Kohlenberg,  will  join  the  firm’s
Individual Clients department, growing its ranks to nearly 80
attorneys, once the merger is completed effective July 1,
2021,” announced Day Pitney in their Press Releases.

“The combined firm will retain the Providence office and all
personnel  of  Howland  Evangelista  Kohlenberg.  The  attorneys
joining Day Pitney have experience in estate planning, estate
settlement  and  trusteeship.  Evangelista,  admitted  in
Connecticut, Massachusetts, New York and Rhode Island, handles
sophisticated estate planning and implements estate settlement
techniques to save clients gift, estate and income taxes,
while ensuring that their property passes according to their
wishes.  Kohlenberg,  admitted  in  Massachusetts  and  Rhode
Island, focuses on complex estate and trust planning, with
particular emphasis on representing multigenerational family
groups, professionals, executives and owners of closely held
businesses.”

Read the announcement.
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